
Public Submission 

 

From: Micheal Choilm Mac Giolla Easbuig <michealchoilmmacgiollaeasbuig@gmail.com>  

Sent: Thursday 23 December 2021 15:40 

To: Housing Foreshore <foreshore@housing.gov.ie> 

Cc: Thomas Pringle <thomas.pringle@oireachtas.ie> 

Subject:  

 

I would like to make a submission concerning the proposed Appropriate Assessment for proposed 

dredging and beach nourishment works at Machaire Rabhartaigh, Dún na nGall  

  

            I would like to express my dissatisfaction at the length of time taken to process this 

application considering it was submitted in early January 2021.  

  

I would also like to question why this application is subject to S.I. No. 293 of 2021 issued on 21st 

June 2021 considering application was submitted in early January 2021 

  

I would also like to question why a plan is not progressed to eliminate the need for annual dredging 

at Machaire Rabhartaigh 

  

I would also like to question what efforts have been made to assess the impact on those concerned 

at Machaire Rabhartaigh due to the length of time taken to deal with this application. 

 

I would also like a sea wall built at the peir at Machaire Rabhartaigh 

 

Clr Micheál Choilm Mac Giolla Easbuig,  

An Ghaeltacht 

Comhairle Contae Dhún na nGall. 

0858042050  
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